
TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Dr. Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

DATE: July 10, 2024

RE: Monday.com Agreement

The attached agreement is between Bullitt County Public Schools and
Monday.com. This platform will provide all district and school administrators with
a dashboard of workflows, systems, etc. to increase productivity and efficiency
across the district and promote organizational effectiveness. This platform will
replace other platforms we are utilizing in the district used for management
operations across all departments and schools. The total cost is $49,920 and will
come through the Communications, Superintendent’s office budget, and/or the
general fund. The contract has been reviewed by Dinsmore & Shohl, LLP.
Approval is requested for the agreement between BCPS and Monday.com.


